BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Special meeting of August 20, 1963

Members present were: R. Delannoy, Sr.

J. Dalpe

H. Richardson

B. Biron

The meeting was called to order at 8:15 P.M.

Mr. Kaplan appeared pertaining to the decision rendered on the Johnson Property off Hartford Avenue. At the beginning of intersections catch basins shall be installed. In so far as park facilities are concerned within the Subdivision, Mr. Kaplan stated that the Planning Board was not interested at that time. Mr. Delannoy asked Mr. Kaplan if he is getting his percolation tests and Mr. Kaplan stated "Yes". The state requirement is one for every acre. On a motion by J. Dalpe and seconded by H. Richardson to sign plans of "Pilgrim Village" B. Biron abstained from voting and signing the plans. The Perimeter Plan was also signed by the Board with the exception of B. Biron.

The Clerk was asked to notify Mr. Shurtleff of meeting of September 12 at 8:00 P.M.

The Dal-Mor Realty Plan was submitted inked in with a 6" water main and signed by the Water Commissioner and the Fire Department as requested by the Planning Board. Motion by H. Richardson, seconded by B. Biron to sign said plan. So voted. J. Dalpe abstained from voting.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Joseph A. Menendez, Clerk

Approved as read: